THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1798
To:  e.gle@btinternet.com   
Dated: 22nd September 2001

Dear Alan Gibb,
Thanks very much for letting me know that the POETRY is now downloadable. A major work- PERSONAL ISLAMIC DREAMS (P.I.D.) – now has to be prepared by me for scanning (a very laborious task). I may send something else in the meantime. I’ll post the P.I.D. when it’s done to my satisfaction. 
Regards, 
       

